

Dear Parents,

Guardians, Teachers and my very Dear Students,

"God is very close to Broken Hearts."

Our life is different today as compared to the last month. I feel that the entire world is one community suffering from a common disease,

The whole world is crying for God's Mercy. Corona virus, quarantine, social distancing, lockdown ...these words have become an intrinsic part of our existence in these trying times. Our only option is to stay confined to our homes.

Covid -19 does not differentiate on the basis of class, caste, creed, colour, religion.

It is time for us to come together and join our hands and pray for the world.

Also it is our primary duty to follow the rules and regulations of the Government and **STAY AT HOME**. It will help you and others. We need to pray to remove our fear and anxiety and to protect us from this disease.

God always loves little children and hears their prayers. Please convey to your children the power of prayer and make them pray with you to heal the world.

Be hopeful, never get discouraged, God will save us.

You and your families are in our prayers. Keep us too with you when you pray. May God bless you and protect you from this disease.

Take care. Regards, Principal

Sr. Gracy Paul.